
20th Annual Global CEO Survey

Anniversary event and presentation of the
local survey findings

For the past 20 years PwC has asked CEOs around the world about the 
trends that are shaping business and society. 

This year almost 1,400 CEOs from 79 countries shared their views, which 
were presented at the World Economic Forum’s Annual Meeting in Davos, 

Switzerland, on the powerful forces of change being 
wrought by technology and globalisation.

In this context, 89 CEOs from Cyprus participated in this year’s survey, 
sharing their thoughts and concerns about the future of their businesses.

We cordially invite you to our 
20th Annual Global CEO Survey anniversary event 

and presentation of the local results that will be held on 

Thursday, 9 March 2017 
at the Hilton Hotel in Nicosia

17:45 - 18:00 Arrival

18:00 - 18:10 Welcome Address & Presentation of the local results
Philippos C Soseilos, Partner, 
In charge of Consulting, PwC Cyprus

18:10 - 19:00 Discussion
Evgenios C Evgeniou, CEO, PwC Cyprus
John Patrick Hourican, Chief Executive Officer,
Bank of Cyprus Group

19:00 Cocktail

The event will be conducted in English

RSVP: Monday, 6 March 2017
T: +357 22 555 449
E: pwccyevents@cytanet.com.cy


